
 
 
Didion Messenger ​- ​9/14/20 
 
Good evening Didion families, 
 
This is Mr. Eder, and I wanted to give you a few brief announcements. 
 
We had a great first week of full distance learning last week. I know that there were some obstacles and 
bumps in the road, including internet outages and Zoom login issues. I wish I could promise everyone that 
there wouldn’t be more, but there will be. I appreciate your patience and support, as well as the resilience and 
perseverance of our students and teachers in navigating any challenges that come our way. We’ve got this, 
Dragons.  
 
Please save the date: we have scheduled our ​Virtual Back to School Night for Wednesday, September 
23rd​. ​Kinder, 1st, 2nd, 3rd, and Middle School will Zoom with their teachers from ​5:30 to 6:15​. ​4th, 5th, and 6th 
grade will Zoom with their teachers from ​6:20 to 7:05​. Look for more information from me and your teachers in 
the coming days about Didion’s Virtual Back to School Night.  
 
This Friday, September 18th, from 9:00 to 10:00am I am scheduling an informal “Coffee with the Principal” 
Zoom session for any parents who would like to simply check in or ask questions. ​If you are interested in 
joining me, please fill out this brief survey ​so that I may securely share the Zoom meeting information with you. 
Please note that this will be an informal group setting. If you would like to meet with me individually, or have a 
phone conversation, please feel free to reach out to me directly at ​james-eder@scusd.edu​, or by calling the 
main office, and I will arrange to make that happen.  
 
Thank you and have a great night! 
 
Mr. Eder 
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